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Welcome back to Term 2 which commences next Monday 27th April. 
 
President’s Report: 
 
It is with much sadness I have to report the sudden passing of Rita Hodgson.   Rita and her husband the late Mike Hodgson 
were involved with Sherbrooke U3A from the beginning, and I personally had much enjoyment attending their lecture History 
of the World.  Rita ran her Out and About trips giving many members much pleasure. She will be sadly missed .  I have sent 

the family an appropriate message. 

 
New Class commencing Term 2:  
 
Sing for Fun with Cecily Woodberry -   Thursday 1.30 pm – 3.00 pm in Upwey Main Hall. 
Who would like to ‘Sing For Fun’? Would you enjoy making music in a group?   No requirement to read music, just a desire to 
lift the roof and be happy ! For further details contact Cecily Woodberry on 9754 6510 or email: cecily.woodberry @gmail.com. 
 
Change of Start Time: 
 
Short Walks on Wednesday and Bushwalking on Friday will commence at 9.30 am during Terms 2 & 3 
We would like to extend our thanks to Tove-Melgaard-Lerc who has been leading the Friday Bushwalking groups for quite 
some time.  Mike Gatehouse has agreed to now lead this group.  He can be contacted on 9754 2322. 
 
Special Events in Term 2: 
 
Visit to Mont De Lancey Historic Homestead & Museum,  Wandin - Thursday 14

th
 May 

Tour starts at 11.00 am.  We will travel via car pooling, so please let Lorraine know if you intend to go by 8
th
 May.  

Cost $8.00 to be collected beforehand.  Contact Lorraine on 9800 4489 or email:  lorrainehughes@ozemail.com.au 
 
Community Mobility for Older People – 1.30 pm Friday 29th May in Upwey Main Hall 
This is a follow-on presentation from the RACV session last year.  It has been developed by the TAC & the Department of 
Occupational Therapy at Latrobe University.  The presenter is an occupational therapy driver assessor.  Please bring 
afternoon tea to share. 
 
Garden Group -  7.30pm  Upwey Main Hall 
 
-  May 13      Wild life in our gardens – Sally Bewsher from the Field Naturalists Club 
                     Show bench – Autumn foliage                              Supper:  Fred, Pat & Sue 
-  June 10      Seeds and Seed Banks     Show bench – Camelia    Supper:   Michelle, Bob & Cheryl 
 
Reminders: 
   
-  Please mark all Long Life Milk when opened  - pen is on fridge door 
- Don’t forget there are lots of books you can borrow (and return) located in the Lounge area 
- A reminder to all Tutors to check that the Hall is fully locked up before you leave 
- Don’t forget to return the key and scramble the lock  
 
 

   Gloria          

 


